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Effective: August 28, 2023 
 
To: All Authorized Child Mental Health Wraparound Providers and interested parties 
 
RE: U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Office of Inspector General 
Requirement 
 
Office of Inspector General (OIG) has the authority to exclude individuals and entities from 
Federally funded health care programs for a variety of reasons, including a conviction for 
Medicare or Medicaid fraud. Those that are excluded can receive no payment from Federal 
health care programs for any items or services they furnish, order, or prescribe. 
 
Effective August 28, 2023, in order to maintain compliance with OIG as a Medicaid-funded 
program, all Child Mental Health Wraparound (CMHW) Providers must search their name on 
the OIG Exclusions Database and submit the results to the DMHA upon initial application and 
with each reauthorization. Instructions for searching on the OIG Exclusions Database and how to 
print results can be found at: https://exclusions.oig.hhs.gov/. 
 
Provider authorization/reauthorization will be denied if this documentation is not included. 
 
All questions regarding this policy may be directed to DMHAyouthservices@fssa.in.gov. 
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